
 

 

9.1 

 

 

 
This memorandum and its attachment are presented for HAC’s information. 

The City’s Facility Naming Policy (05-02-02) states that consulting with Heritage Planning 

department is required when a facility on the City’s Heritage Register is to be dedicated.  

As per the attached November 4, 2020, Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community 

Services to Council, City of Mississauga Libraries has recommended that the City’s Central 

Library be dedicated in honour of Hazel McCallion and renamed the Hazel McCallion Central 

Library. The Dedication is to take place on February 14, 2021, on Hazel McCallion’s 100th 

birthday.  

The Central Library is listed on the City’s Heritage Register. The Corporate Report to Council 

attached for your consideration. 

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Corporate Report 

 

 

 
 

Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division 
 

Prepared by: John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning    

Date: December 14, 2020 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division 
 
Meeting Date: January 12, 2021 
 
Subject:           Dedication of Central Library 
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